
 
 
 
 
 

January 27, 2025 

Dear Rainier School District Families, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As we begin the second semester of the school year, I wanted 
to take a moment to reflect on the great progress we’ve made in the first half of the year. Our 
students and staff have worked hard and shown tremendous dedication, and we are all looking 
forward to continuing the momentum into the second semester. 

Our staff is excited to welcome students back and we encourage everyone to stay engaged and 
involved. Whether it's academic pursuits, extracurricular activities, or school spirit, there are so 
many ways for students to make the most of this second half of the year. 

For students interested in sports, we have several upcoming opportunities. Middle school track 
begins on March 10th and is open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. For high school students, 
fastpitch, baseball, and track begins on March 3rd. To sign up for any spring sports, please make 
sure to use FinalForms, which can be accessed through our school websites. 

Additionally, our high school will be putting on a spring play this year. Any high school students 
interested in participating should contact Mr. Cornwall for more information. 

Lastly, I want to inform you that this Wednesday, January 29th, both the middle school and 
high school will be conducting a modified lockdown drill. This is part of our ongoing effort to 
ensure the safety of our students and staff. The drill is brief and will focus on testing our door 
locking protocols. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. We look 
forward to another fantastic semester together. 

Sincerely, 

 
John Beckman 
Principal, Rainier Middle School & Rainier High School 

 

Rainier Middle & High School 
308 Second Street West 

Rainier, WA 98576 
 


